

# **Update**

### WINDOW CLEANING

Unfortunately the company who was hired to clean the windows was unable to finish the project. The Association is working on finding a company to complete the job.

## **COMMUNITY NEWS**

**WELCOME:** Paul Tran recently volunteered to fill the open Treasurer position and was appointed to the Board.

# **Rules & Regulations**

Gentle reminder to be mindful of your neighbors. Please keep music levels down as classes continue to be held on-line.

Make sure that trash being thrown into the dumpster is bagged properly. Do not use the interior trash receptacles for your bagged trash.

Make sure gates are kept closed. If you see an open gate close it. Report any malfunctioning locks.

Board meetings are held the 2<sup>nd</sup> Thursday of every month virtually – Owners are encouraged to attend.

## PARKING PERMITS

Residents are looking to rent parking spots – if your parking spot is available, please email Debbie Tolton, On-site Manager, for resident contact information. If rented, contact advise office so your file can be updated.

### **RENTALS - WEBSITE**

Students are looking for housing for next year. PLEASE TAKE A MOMENT AND MAKE SURE YOUR LISTING IS CURRENT. Forms are available on line to quickly update and add pictures. The annual \$25.00 charge will be added to your ledger this month – so make sure to include that with your payment.

Campus Walk Newsletter

Page 1 of 1